
Philip Perszyk of East Glacier, resident of the community for the neighborhood 50 years and I seriously 
oppose the legislation that has been proposed to allow the random killing of grizzly bears by people who 
are ranching on public lands.  I’ve been around when the bear was almost gone and the near human 
understanding of this is so limited and yet you people, Fish Wildlife & Parks (what a joke that is) are 
proposing to adopt something that will allow willy nilly a rancher to go out and plug a grizzly bear 
because it’s too far into the wilderness which is still within the confines of state lands.  There is 
something morally wrong with all of this.  The state of Montana is about twice as big for employment.  
70-80 thousand people work in the tourist industry.  The billions of dollars that come from tourism is 
twice what agriculture produces.  Let’s get real here for a minute, you guys have a California governor 
named Gianforte, who could care less about the great beauty of this state.  So anyway, that’s my 
comment.  You probably won’t use it. 

Philip Perszyk 
PO Box 7 
E. Glacier, MT  59434 
406-270-9773 

Please use my comment. 

I’m disgusted with you people, totally disgusted and I have fought for the rights of our wildlife as well as 
the protection of our public lands for well over 50 years in Montana and it sickens me, what you people 
are up to. 


